
Volunteer Training/Orientation 
Cloud Springs Elementary 
Thursday, September 14, 2023 

          8:30 am and 6:30 pm 
Room 204 Volunteer Work Room 

 
When you volunteer, everyone benefits! 

 
Join us on September 14, 2023 at 8:30 am and/or 6:30 pm.  If you plan to Volunteer 
at Cloud Springs Elementary School this year, please attend this meeting to learn 
what is required.   
 
When you volunteer the teachers are free to concentrate on instruction, the children 
do better in school, and parents know more about our school. Schools that have a 
strong school volunteer base perform better and research has shown that 
children of a school volunteer make better grades and perform better on tests. 
If you are already a volunteer, please join us to share what volunteering has meant 
to you! 
 
We look forward to a great year. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kathy Honeycutt 
Parent Engagement Coordinator 
  
If you need transportation, please contact Trans-Aid at 706-937-8627 or Contact Kathy Honeycutt, Parent 
Engagement Coordinator at Cloud Springs Elementary, 706-866-6640,  
 

A Title I Parent and Family Engagement Activity   


